Be Happy, Be Brave, Be DRUG FREE

Each year Pine View collects canned food items to help families during the holiday season.
This year we hope to meet our goal of 1000 items. We can meet this goal if everyone can bring in at least one item.
Students will be asked to bring cans to the back door of guidance as soon as they arrive to school. 
For each can donated, students will receive a ticket for a chance to win a yearbook. There will be a yearbook given for each grade level. Drawing will take place on Monday, November 2.
RED RIBBON WEEK

Monday 10/26			“Check Yourself” 
(Plaid/ Checkered Clothing)

					
     Tuesday 10/27			“Where Drug Free Dreams Come True “
(Disney Wear)

Wednesday 10/28 		“Team Up Against Drugs”
					(Sports Attire)
 

Thursday 10/29			 “Living the Drug Free Dream” 
(School Appropriate Pajamas)

Friday 10/30 			“Stay Magically YOU” 										(Harry Potter Wear - or 
Red, Yellow, Blue, or Green)


*Please see and review the RED RIBBON dress code information to ensure clothing is appropriate for school.



